
Conduct a Public Hearing to Consider/Discuss/Act on 

the Request by J Rose Architecture, on Behalf of 

Bungalow Builders, for Approval of a Request to 

Rezone Approximately 0.28 Acres from “RS 60” – 

Single Family Residence District and “H” – Historic 

Preservation Overlay District to “PD” – Planned 

Development District and “H” – Historic Preservation 

Overlay District, Generally to Modify the Development 

Standards, Located on the Northwest Corner of 

Barnes Street and Griffin Street 

Case No. 12-191Z2 
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Staff recommends denial of the proposed  

rezoning request as outlined in the Staff Report 

Staff Recommendation 


